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    Chief Stewards   – Julie Latham 02 6732 5201  
          Camilla Pevy 02 6732 1574 
 

     

 All Classes within the Folk Art and Decorative Painting section have been 
cancelled for the 2021 Show due to the implications of COVID-19.  

 

There will be a Special Display of Folk Art and Decorative Painting ONLY. 
 

  If anyone is willing to bring an article in for display, please contact the 
Chief Steward, Julie Latham 02 6732 5201   

 
 

There will be NO Judging or Prizes awarded for these displays 
 

The Folk Art and Decorative Painting section apologizes 
unreservedly for this late cancellation, and will be back bigger, 

and better than ever, in 2022 


